
 

 

 

 

 

26th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Parental engagement evening - online safety  

On Thursday 6th March from 4:00pm until 5:00pm we are inviting parents and carers to attend 

a parental engagement evening focused on online safety. The purpose of the event is to 

provide an opportunity for Mr Chatten, Head of Computing/Virtual Learning, to offer 

information and support to parents/carers regarding keeping your children safe online.  

Refreshments including tea, coffee and cake will be available at the event therefore in order 

to manage catering, and facilitate for any dietary requirements, I would ask that if you would 

like to attend please click on the link: https://forms.office.com/e/yqjfzvvPCU to register your 

attendance. We would ask that children/students do not attend with you.  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mrs R Moors  

Deputy Head Teacher  

https://forms.office.com/e/yqjfzvvPCU

